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August 28, 2020 
 
Good Afternoon Students and Families, 
 
I hope this message finds you and your families doing well. Earlier this week, Governor 
Cuomo provided an update regarding Interscholastic (School-based) Athletics. This 
update acknowledged a start date of September 21st for certain sports. However, Athletic 
Directors across the state are awaiting further clarification regarding the information 
presented  from the New York State Public High School Athletic Association (NYSPHSAA) 
and the Section One Covid-19 Task Forces.  
 
While we understand the excitement and anticipation of returning to play for our athletes 
and our families, we appreciate your patience as we await further guidance to ensure that 
we are  providing a safe return to sports this year.   
 
For up to the minute updates please follow us on Twitter ​@IrvBulldogs​, on Instagram at 
irvingtonbulldogs​ & on Facebook ​Irvington Athletics​. 
   
Sincerely Yours, 
John Buonamano  

40 North Broadway, Irvington, NY 10533 
(914)269-5491 

John.Buonamano@IrvingtonSchools.org 
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